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On 11/17/23 at 4:17 p.m., the Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 
area of 251st Street and 474th Avenue, for a single-vehicle rollover crash.  A vehicle was 
southbound on 474th Avenue when it lost control on the gravel road in a side by side 
UTV.  The UTV rolled over and one of the occupants was ejected.  The UTV was being 
driven by a 13 year old female and there were 2 juvenile female passengers.  All 3 
juveniles were transported to local hospitals with injuries ranging from minor to serious 
but not life threatening.  The crash is still under investigation by the Minnehaha County 
Sheriff’s Office.     
 
The Minnehaha County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by Minnehaha County Emergency 
Management, Baltic Fire & Rescue, Dell Rapids Ambulance, and South Dakota Highway 
Patrol.   
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